

Ref: DPSG/Cir/17-18/Admn: 24

FOR CLASSES III-V

Date: 05.05.17

Dear Parent, Greetings!

We missed the presence of the parents who could not attend the 1st open house meeting for classes III – V held on 22nd April 2017 at 11.00 am in the school premises.

While catering to the requests made by parents the school has decided to introduce additional classes in Mathematics and also provide adequate extracurricular activities to students of classes III to V. Hence 1st and 3rd Saturdays will be full working days for the aforesaid classes w.e.f. **20 May 2017**. The time table for Saturdays will be provided to your ward in due course. Students need to board their usual UP and DOWN bus during the aforesaid day.

With sincere regards,

D.P.S.